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From the President

Hi everyone and Happy Holidays to you all.  

It’s December 2nd as I write this and what a great weekend 
we had with all the wam weather. I got to fly Saturday at the 
field, Saturday night at the Dome and again on Sunday back at 
he field.   I’m just expecting lots of white stuff right around the 
corner and was happy to get all the flying in. 

Our holiday party is December 17 at 7:30, doors open at 7:00 
if want to come early. Please bring a dish to pass around and 
if you have something in like new condition that you would like 
to donate to the raffle please wrap it or seal it in a paper bag.  
Everyone will win something and this year promises some great 
prizes.  Also feel free to bring family and friends. 

I hope to see everyone at the party. 

Steve Tarney, 

President Astrowings of Wisconsin

2012 Club Officers

President 

Steve Tarney 	 414-351-5015

Vice President 

Jim Hendrickson 	 414-358-9501

Treasurer/Club Librarian 

James Mikkelson 	 262-376-0389

Secretary 

Mark Koerner 	 414-254-6355

Sound Control Officer: 

Scott Orten 	 262-377-4232

R/C Association Representative 

Bob Ryan 	 414-476-2108

Safety Officer 

Mike Thurner 	 262-354-3922

Photographer/Newsletter 

Mark Koerner 	 414-254-6355

Webmaster 

Jeff Thompson 	 414-704-5900

November Meeting 

This month’s club meeting is on  

December 17 at 7:30PM, at the 

Grafton Senior Center.
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November Meeting 
Highlights

President’s Welcome 
The November membership 
meeting was called to order  
by President Steve Tarney  
at 7:41 pm.

Field Condition 
The field is in good condition.

Treasurer’s Report 
The treasure’s report was not 
read.

Old Business 
The old parking signs have been 
removed. 

New poles have been installed 
along the berm delineating the 
“no-fly zone.”

Winter flying rules are now in 
effect. Flying from the road is 
now allowed.

New Business 
Flying at Currie Park Dome 

Started December 1st. See 
photos later in this edition.

It was noted that the RC 
Association is looking for 
volunteers for the Swap Meet 
Sunday January 6, 2013,  
9am to 3pm (see information at 
end of newsletter).

Nominations for officer positions 
were called for and elections 
were held. The results are as 
follows:

Treasurer: Matt Komro 
Secretary: Mark Koerner 
Vice President: Jim Hendrickson 
President: Steve Tarney 
Jeff Thompson will continue 
as Web Master, Scott Ortin as 
Sound Control Officer, Bob Ryan 
as our Representative to the RC 
Association, Mike Thurner as 
Safety Officer and Mark Koerner 
as Photographer/Newsletter 
editor.

The meeting was adjourned at 
8:30 PM.

meeting highlights 
continue next page

Astrowings Field Hours 

Fuel and Electric Planes 

Mon-Fri 10AM-Dusk 

Sat-Sun 10AM-5PM

Pilots must sign in and out of the 

flight log for each flying session

Flying is not permitted over WE 

Energies or contractor personnel at 

anytime that are working the  

ash site.

During summer months grass 

cutting is done every Friday 

morning and no flying is permitted 

during this time.

Astrowings Flight 
Instructors 

Airplanes Only 

Cedarburg: 

Gary Keup 262-375-4831 

Fox Point: 

Steve Tarney 414-351-5015 

Milwaukee: 

Jim Hendrickson 414-358-9501 

Oostburg: 

Aaron Cochran 414-365-1571 

Port Washington: 

Ben Baumann 262-244-6241 

John Collins 262-268-0859 

Matt Komro 414-378-2022

Boy Scout Troop 840 
was presented with a 
check for $434 from 
the RC Association for 
their food preparation 
and parking help at our 
Summer fun fly events.



newsletter continues 
next page

November Show & Tell

Russ Whitford brought his 
Polaris kit to show. It will 
rise off ground and take off 
from water. Cool toy for a 
really big bath tub.

Jeff Thompson 
demonstrated the 
new SPMTR 1000 STI 
Telemetry Interface. 
Confirming the need 
for fewer products with 
ridiculous names of 
meaningless initials.
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November Raffle Winners

Jesse Mosca wins 
first prize: a Park Zone 
UMX SBACH 342 3D 
box. He’s hoping there’s 
actually a plane in there.

Steve Tarney wins 
a large tweezers. He 
can finally pluck those 
bushy eye brows.

Russ Fenstermaker 
is stuck with a brand 
spankin’ new package 
of JB Weld glue.

Michael Crotteau 
walks away with a 
stylish new AstroWings 
chapeau with handy 
vent holes.

Roger Zaun is 
positively glowing with 
his new glow plug.

Matt Komro wins tiny 
brushes, perfect for 
detailing his tiny planes.

Silver Spring Hobby sponsor
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At The Currie Park Dome

The fun starts at 10pm 
and goes until 1am. 
Cost is the same as last 
year, $20 ($10 to join) 
first night then each 
night after is $10. $15 
per night, single nights 
if you don’t pay the $10 
membership fee.
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RC Association Auction & Swap Shop


